SHIPYARD WASTE SOLUTIONS, LLC



PO Box 546 ♦ Eliot, ME 03903-0546

207 – 439 – 5574 ♦ 855 – DEMO – CAN ♦ Fax: 207 – 439 – 5586

www.ShipyardWasteSolutions.com

October 17, 2016

Governor Paul LePage State of Maine State House Station #1 Augusta, ME 04333

RE: Proposed Juniper Ridge Landfill Expansion

Dear Governor LePage,

I am contacting you to voice support for the proposed Juniper Ridge Landfill expansion in Old Town. Shipyard Waste Solutions, owned and operated by Maine families, relies on secure landfills such as Juniper Ridge to provide environmentally safe disposal for waste materials which are unable to be otherwise recycled. Secure landfill capacity is and will always be a necessary component to the State of Maine's waste hierarchy.

The State of Maine already has very few secure licensed landfill facilities. In the absence of competition comes higher prices which are passed along to waste transfer companies, municipalities, contractors, homeowners and taxpayers alike. As such, securing this landfill expansion opportunity now is a substantial public benefit.

We urge our support for this proposal.

Sincerely,

Oscar Wilkins

CE0